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Inspirational Testimony and Generous Gift Presented at Bladen Community 

College Board Meeting 

DUBLIN, NC — The regular meeting of the Bladen Community College Board of Trustees held 

Tuesday evening was marked by a heartfelt and inspiring moment, as the daughters of Board 

Chair Mr. Dennis Troy shared their personal stories of growth and success that began at Bladen 

Community College. 

The sisters spoke powerfully about the impact the college had on their lives, crediting their time 

at Bladen Community College as a key foundation for their academic and professional 

achievements. Their testimony was both moving and motivational, serving as a powerful 

reminder of the college’s mission and reach. 

In a meaningful gesture that underscored their gratitude, the Troy family also presented a 

generous gift to the Bladen Community College Foundation in support of the Dennis Troy 

Endowed Scholarship. The scholarship will support future students, helping them to access the 

same opportunities that launched the careers of Mr. Troy’s daughters. 

Mr. Dennis Troy has served as a dedicated member of the Bladen Community College Board of 

Trustees for over 30 years, with many of those years as Board Chair. A passionate advocate for 

students, Mr. Troy is also an active leader within the North Carolina Association of Community 

College Trustees (NCACCT), where he continues to be a strong voice for access and excellence 

in community college education. 

During the meeting, Mr. Troy reflected on the legacy of the late Mr. Essic Williams, a former 

and well-respected board chair, often quoting his memorable words: 

“If Bladen Community College has done something for you, go tell someone!” 

This sentiment was fully embodied by the Troy family’s testimony and their commitment to 

giving back, leaving a lasting impression on all in attendance. 

For more information about the Dennis Troy Endowed Scholarship or to support the Bladen 

Community College Foundation, please contact the Foundation office at 910.879.5634. 
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